Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

PRESS RELEASE 2/25/03


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT WARREN WHITNEY: 666-3376

Subject:
Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s Speaker Series Presents: Bird Sounds of Merrymeeting Bay
Speaker:    
Will Broussard, Cornell Certified Sound Recordist
When:

Wednesday, March 12th at 7 p.m. 
Where:
Beam Classroom, Visual Arts Center, Bowdoin College, Brunswick
Join the Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Wednesday, March 12th at 7 p.m. in the Beam Classroom at Bowdoin College for the sixth presentation in FOMB’s 2002-2003 Speaker Series.  Will Broussard will present Bird Sounds of Merrymeeting Bay.

Will Broussard is the youngest Natural Sound Recordist in the country, by virtue of attending a Cornell University sponsored class on sound recording in the Sierra Nevada mountains early last spring. His presentation will cover the class itself, and the equipment involved in natural sound recording, as well as songs and slides of the many common bird species found in and around Merrymeeting Bay. Will is currently a junior at Mt. Ararat High School in Topsham. 

The Speaker Series takes place monthly from October to May.  On April 9 Bowdoin College Professor John Lichter will present “Wild Rice Community Dynamics”.  The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program.   Valuable door prizes are donated by Patagonia.  Additional help is provided by the Brunswick Topsham Land Trust, The Nature Conservancy, the Maine Island Trail Association and the Lower Kennebec Regional Land Trust. Refreshments will be served. To receive more information on FOMB’s programs and a schedule of the 2002-2003 speaker Series, call Warren Whitney, Executive Director of Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, at 666-3376.

